
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

TIME SENSITIVE 
 

Planned Sidewalk Improvements in Downtown Rehoboth in the 

General Area of “Grove Street to Canal Street”, “State Road to 

Grove Street” and “Fifth Street to Columbia Avenue” 
 

Concerned property or business owners are welcome to stop by Rehoboth Beach  

 

Convention Hall Conference Suite, 229 Rehoboth Avenue, this Monday,  

 

September 29, 2014 between the hours of 9:00 AM and 2:00 PM for additional  

 

details.  This will not be a presentation or meeting but rather an opportunity to  

 

discuss individual concerns and review potential timetables and specific area  

 

improvements. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you have 

questions, please give Carol a call on the member hotline- 227-6446, or her cell phone at 542-7547. 
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